Westhampton Property and Energy Assessment Committee

Meeting May 12, 2021

The meeting was called to order at 5:30 pm.
Present : Barbara Cook, Chris Brooks, Dave Blakesley and Art Pichette.

A motion to approve the meeting minutes from 4/27/21 passed 3-0 (1 abstain).

Floor -
Barb agreed to resend a copy of the floor refinishing estimate from Dion to Chris. Chris will
verify that the estimate is still good, and talk to Phil about the floor work getting done.

Doors -

Art said he will get a picture or cut sheet of the proposed new front town hall door. It was
agreed that bid solicitations from Todd Alexander and Brian Hobbs could be used along with
Jim Faulkner.

Lighting, insulation -

Still no cut sheet from Earthlight for the town hall lighting. Jack Lyons was mentioned as the
person to ask to review it. Nothing from Earthlight on an insulation estimate either. Artis
supposed to meet with RK Energy tomorrow 5/13.

Gutters -
It was noted that the Selectboard signed the contract with Mr. Gutter. Dave reported that

Cheryl had called Mr. Gutter and told them the Selectboard had signed and gave them a
verbal notice to proceed. They said they would do the work in 2-3 weeks.

The next meeting will be on Wednesday May 19, 2021 at 5:30 pm.

The meeting was adjourned at 6:09 pm.

Respectfully submitted,
Barbara Cook



